Troop Committee Meeting Minutes
Troop 312
June 1, 2020
Meeting Via Zoom
Members in attendance: Mr. Heron, Troop Committee Chair; Ms. Lyon, Treasurer; Mr. Law, Advancements; Mr. Bebber, Outdoor Activities; Ms. McGregor, Secretary; Mr. Clamp; Mr. Norris, Eagle Advisor; Mr. White; Mr. Blake; Mr. Powell; Mr. Fuge
The meeting was called to order at 7:00.
Ms. Lyon, Treasurer’s Report
· Summer camp is paid. We need to collect extra fees and payments from two scouts.
Mr. Bebber, Outdoor Activities
· Summer camp and Seabase are still on.
· Barstow is closed through August, so the status of September’s Webelos Woods is uncertain.
	Date
	Event
	Coordinator

	July 11-18
	CRM Summer Camp
	Fultz/Shelton

	July TBD
	Troop Elections
	Shelton

	August: Planning

	August 5-15
	Seabase High Adventure Sailing Trip
	Fultz

	August 21-23
	ILST Planning, Shelton Farm
	Shelton

	August 25 (Tentative)
	Court of Honor 
	Law/Lyon


Mr. Heron, Troop Committee Chair
· Camp registration is completed. All scouts got their first choice of classes. Physicals and swim tests are next.
· 19 scouts will attend. 
· Mr. Clamp will ask the Van Dams if they will complete physicals.
Mr. Law, Advancements
· The August Court of Honor is tentative.
Mr. Norris, Seabase, Eagle, and OA Advisor
· Denis N. is ready to present his second proposal.
· Colin S. has completed phase one of his project and is waiting for Epworth to reopen so he can complete the installation and delivery of supplies.
· Seabase has issued strict guidelines for attendance. Are asking attendees to quarantine for two weeks before the trip, and are requiring a special medical check-up 1-2 days before the trip. If anyone has a fever upon arrival, the entire crew will be turned away. There will be a parent meeting between June 15 and July 5. If we cancel now, we will receive a 90% refund.
Mr. Fuge
· Mr. Fuge is the father of two new scouts and going to summer camp.
Roundtable
Mr. Clamp confirmed that attendees will go to Camp Rainey Mountain on Saturday. Meals are planned for Saturday night, Sunday morning, and Sunday lunch. There is probably money in the kitty for food, and someone is in charge of food. Scouts help cook.
Mr. Law reported that the church is allowing no outside group activities until at least July 6.
Mr. Fuge and Mr. Powell thanked the troop for welcoming them and their sons.
Meeting adjourned 8:00
Next meeting, July 6, 2020
Submitted by Angela McGregor
